
Dear Families,  

 

Second graders will be working as engineers to design a safe car for 

a person. Mrs. Jensen is looking for some miscellaneous supplies that 

students can use in their construction. Listed below are possible items 

that would be useful. Please send any supplies to school by Monday, 

January 30th.  

 

Thanks for your help! 

Mrs. Jensen 
 

 Toilet paper tubes  

 

 Cardboard from soft containers such as cereal boxes   

 

 Egg cartons (any kind)    

 

 Bottle Caps (plastic screw on kind- can be any size)    

 

 Clear plastic baby food containers (rinsed out please)  

 

 Any other items that you think might be helpful 

 

 

 

 


